
                               Pre-K Post 
December 6, 2024 

This week has been all about apples. We tasted Red Delicious, Golden Delicious and Granny Smith 
apples. Next, we completed an interactive chart representing each student’s favorite apple. Red 
Delicious was the winner by one. We drew apples on apple trees, matching the number of apples with 
the number on the tree. In our My Big World booklet, we learned so much about apples including, 
apples float like pumpkins, they have a star shape inside if cut in half, horses and other animals eat 
apples, apples with brown spots are rotten and apples and have a stem, seeds, a core and the flesh 
is the best part to eat. We used an apple corer/peeler to prepare apples for applesauce. They loved 
using apple corer and peeler. We made the applesauce today, but only a few were brave enough to 
try it. It was really yummy. 

In small groups, we worked on letters and sorted pictures with the same initial sound. We practiced 
listening for and identifying rhyming words as we listened to poems about apples. We read several 
great books, a few of them were: Henny Penny, Who Lives in Trees? Trees Count and Chick Chicka 
Boom Boom. We have also been enjoying making holiday crafts all week.  

Our character trait this month is cooperation. 

                                                  Menu: 

M: cheeseburger, smile fries, fruit and milk 

T: cheesy bread and marinara, fruit and milk 

W: hot dog, carrots, fruit and mil 

TH: fried chicken, collard greens, fruit and milk 

F: waffles, sausage, tater tots, fruit and milk 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Book Fair December 9th-13th 

Book Fair Family Night December 10th 3-7 

Winter Party December 19th 

Last day for this semester is December 20th 

Winter Break: December 23rd-January 3rd 

January 6th-7th Teacher Planning and Training Days 

January 8th Students Return 



   

    

Apple Activities 

 

Music and Movement 

 

Have a great weekend! 


